
September 4, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:40 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Victoria Gudeman and  Gina Ellis and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for August 6, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $134,437.19. 
 
Mr. Levey noted that a response had not yet been forthcoming from C. William Hetzer in regards to the 
analysis of the failing parts in the meter crocks. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the process to change the meters in Town from touch pads to radio reads. 
 
Mr. Levey noted the efforts with Austin Abraham to amend the agreement with Boonsboro to more 
equitably distribute the costs of the various parts of the water system.  
 
Mr. Levey noted the nearing of the end of the warranty periods for the water infrastructure upgrades and 
the need to produce a punch list of items needing attention.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


